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Enjoy the
good news
To the editor:
 Having been born and reared in Iron River, I enjoy reading your newsy, people-centered paper.
Love reading the “good news.”
-s- Armenta Kovaleski Kolkoski
Muskego, Wis.

      

Generous
donation
To the editor:
 St. Vincent de Paul would like to thank St. John's Episcopal Church for its very generous
donation to our pantry. It is the largest donation we have ever received.  
 May God bless you.
 -s- Carol Busakowski
 Theresa Shubat
 David Adamson
 St. Vincent de Paul's
 Pantry Committee

  

Funds asked
To the editor:
 The West Side Veterans Council is soliciting contributions from local businesses to cover the
cost of the Memorial Day parade, Fourth of July parade and the Fourth of July fireworks.
 Any personal contributions will also be accepted and appreciated, and can be mailed to:
 West Side Veterans Council
 P.O. Box 433
 Iron River, MI 49935
-s- Don Wolf
Adjutant
West Side
Veterans Council
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